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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

UPR of CHAD 
13 November 2018
Thank you, Mister Vice-President.
The Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Chad to this UPR session.
We recognize the progress made by Chad in reforming its National Human Rights Commission to ensure compliance with the Paris Principles, in line with Philippine recommendation during the last review. 

The Philippines lauds Chad for efforts to mainstream gender issues in its development policy.  We welcome the development of National Strategy to Combat Gender-Based Violence and the issuance of an ordinance on rules for gender parity in elections and appointments to office. 
In a constructive spirit, we recommend:
1. Consider scaling up initiatives related to the economic empowerment of women and young people;

2. Further intensify efforts to implement policies and programs on combating violence against women;

3. Strengthen efforts to combat trafficking in persons through public awareness raising and training programs for duty bearers;
4. Continue the process of ratification of international human rights conventions that it has not yet ratified; and
5. Continue efforts in engaging international and regional partners in institutional and human resource capacity-building activities on human rights. 
Thank you, Mister Vice-President. END
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